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Wow! What a fun week in kindergarten! We enjoyed sharing valentines and treats
with our friends! We read a lot of fun books and played some valentine games.
Thanks for your help getting valentines written out and also for the yummy treats
for our party! Your support makes our kindergarten memories much more specialll
Next week, we will be learning about Presidents’ Day.

Literacy
This week our large group
projects were, making
valentine critter bags to
collect our valentines in and
making valentines for our
families. During shared
reading this week, we read
Valentine stories. Slugs in
Love was one of our favorites!
During Daily 5, we wrote a silly
story using beginning sounds.
We listened to the books, The
Hearts and Clifford's First
Valentine's Day. Our
handwriting letters this week
were "U" and "K."

Math

In Math, we experimented with different
measuring tools. We tried out a ruler, a
yardstick, and a tape measure and talked about
which tools would be good for which jobs. We
also played a number grid partner game and did
a valentine number grid hunt.

writers Workshop

This week we started thinking
about ideas for a personal
narrative story about change
over time, We will be writing a
first, next, and last story
about something that we have
learned how to do or a way
that we have changed. Our
story will be 3 pages!

SOCIAL STUDIES / GUIDANCE
This week we read the book, All Our Welcome,
which talked about celebrating and welcoming
differences in others. We learned how to say
welcome in Hebrew (Shalom) and got to
decorate a flag with our new greeting. Mrs,
Stewart also taught us about celebrating
differences during our guidance lesson.
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Valentine Delivery (more pics on our website)

LOOKING AREAD. . .
¢ We have Gym: Tuesday and Thursday next week and book checkout on Monday.

® Have a great weekend!




